Clinical Leadership Forum



Communique

Thursday 22 October 2020

The seventh meeting of the Clinical Leadership Forum (the Forum) was held on Thursday 22 October 2020.

A briefing was provided to members on the ACT Health Directorate's work to develop a Territory-wide Health Service Plan for the ACT. A briefing was also provided on the development of the Digital Health Record which will cover Canberra Health Services and Calvary Public Hospital Bruce.

Members received a progress update from the Culture Review Implementation Branch on the implementation of recommendations from the Independent Review into the Workplace Culture within ACT Public Health Services.

The Terms of Reference for the Forum were reviewed. Members agreed to remove the requirement for an annual report to be provided by the Chair to the Ministers on the operations of the Forum each financial year.

The Forum meets bi-monthly. The next meeting is scheduled for 9 December 2020.

Contact: clinicalleadershipforum@act.gov.au

For more information visit https://www.health.act.gov.au/health-professionals/clinical-leadership-forum